
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/27/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 08427_-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 8:08 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Dan C. Flores 
Subject: FW: PLEASE HELP FLORIDIANS FROM FP8tL GREEDY GRABS! 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Dan C. Flores <dflores@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 2:49 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PLEASE HELP FLORIDIANS FROM FP&L GREEDY GRABS! 

Please forward to Clerk Office. 20250011 

From: Debra Steigerwald <dsteigerwald@att.net> 
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2025 11:59 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: PLEASE HELP FLORIDIANS FROM FP&L GREEDY GRABS! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I certainly hope the PUBLIC Service Commission will live up to its name and work FOR the Public, 
NOT FP&L's bottom line. 

PLEASE., don't just allow them to ask and ask again and again, for increases. What kind of a 
company doesn't use its own resources if it wants to grow its structure(s) so they can make even 
MORE money? Why should taxpayers fund their exploits; ie. , they obviously waste money on all the 
TV, radio and print ads. Knowing the heat we have in Florida AND the growing population will surely 
increase their profits. 

Oh, and I recently saw an AD for a PSC job position in the Palm Beach Post. My question is why 
wasn't a criteria for the post to not be invested in FP&L?? 

Concerned citizen and Florida resident for the last 34 years! 

Debra Steigerwald 
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